
00413336
From: Darold Crotzer [crotzer@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 4:34 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4
Chief, Regulations & Procedures Division
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax &Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221
Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:
I am writing in support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt 
beverages. The proposed standard is the best way to maintain clear 
distincitions between beer and liquor and it is the best way to preserve 
beverage category.
Thank you,
Darold E. Crotzer, Jr.
222 S. Central Ave., Suite 500
Clayton, MO  63105
_________________________________________________________________
Surf and talk on the phone at the same time with broadband Internet access. 
Get high-speed for as low as $29.95/month (depending on the local service 
providers in your area).  https://broadband.msn.com


